
 

TO: BUSINESSES / RESIDENTS 
 
RE: 2022 MUNROE AVENUE PAVEMENT RENEWAL – WATT STREET TO RALEIGH STREET 

 
Please be advised Munroe Avenue from Watt Street to Raleigh Street is scheduled for a pavement renewal 
project in Spring 2022.  
 
Construction start: May 2022 
Duration:   12 weeks 
 

The proposed work will include: drainage infrastructure improvements; concrete pavement reconstruction; sidewalk 
reconstruction; private approach renewals; geometric improvements of the Munroe Avenue/Watt Street 
intersection; and traffic signal upgrades. 
 

Construction will have an impact on traffic, parking, pedestrians, and access. Details and instructions regarding 
construction and traffic staging, access impacts, parking, pedestrian accommodations, and garbage/recycling 
collection will be provided in a second notice issued approximately one week prior to construction. 
 

If you have accessibility concerns, special access requirements, planned special events, known underground 
appurtenances such as sprinklers or lighting cables within 6m of the Munroe Avenue curb line, or any other 
questions regarding this construction, please contact Kelly Groff at Kelly.Groff@wsp.com. WSP Canada Inc. 
(WSP) is the City’s contract administrator for this project. 
 

Additional information on this Regional Renewal project is available online at 
winnipeg.ca/publicworks/construction/projects/MunroeWattJohnson.stm 
 

We appreciate your patience during construction and look forward to a new Munroe Avenue in 2022. 
 

Sincerely, 
WSP Canada Inc. 
 
 
 

Kelly Groff, P.Eng.  
Project Engineer 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Jason Schreyer, Councillor – Elmwood-East Kildonan Ward 
 R. Munro, CET – Public Works Department, City of Winnipeg 
 D. Mikulik – Customer Service Division, Public Works Department, City of Winnipeg 
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